
 

 

THOROUGHBRED RACING SA LIMITED 

ADDITIONAL STEWARDS’ REPORT – WORK BEFORE PLAY 

 

 

 

 

MORPHETTVILLE – MONDAY, 3 NOVEMBER 2014 

 

In accordance with Rule ARR.140, Trainer Mr. L. Creek has notified Thoroughbred Racing SA 

Stewards that following the mare’s last start at Penola on Sunday, 12 October 2014, WORK 

BEFORE PLAY underwent an arthroscopic procedure to remove bone fragments from its off 

fore knee.  The mare will now be spelled. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

J. C. PETZER 

CHAIRMAN OF STEWARDS 

3 November 2014 

 


